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Distribution activities: 

We hauled away excess dirt from the new shop facility, poured cement pad for pipe storage rack, ran water line for 

drinking fountain at Prairie Park east of 44th St. on 29th Ave. We also installed another new valve at 27th St and 14th 

Ave. 

In addition, we also did the following: 

Water leaks repaired: 

• Grand Ave and S7th St. 

• Grand Ave and S 8th St. (bad bonnet bolts on valve) 

Leak holes repaired:  4 

Hydrant maintenance: 1 

Hydrants turned:  3 

Service taps:  24 

Measure new curb boxes:  24 

 


